
 

 

 

 
 
 

10th January 2020  

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

As part of the A Level Biology course, students are required to study animal behaviour and courtship. 
In order to give the boys a more practical application of the ideas being presented to them, we take 
them to Chester Zoo to analyse the behaviours of the primate group housed there.  

The date for this trip is Monday 10th February and the cost is £15. The boys will be back in time for 
school buses home so no alternative transport arrangements will need to be made.  

If you give permission for your son to attend, please use the following payment options: 

 Telephone with a debit card to Miss Brady in the Finance Office on 0151 949 9356   OR 

 Bank transfer - Barclays    

 Sortcode:  20 10 92     

 Bank Account: 50840068 

 Reference: student’s surname + 0604BI (Smith0604BI - this is very important as it helps 
to identify the trip)  

Regards, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss J Whitehead 
Head of Biology 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


